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Glowing Ember Award 
Mitchell Brew Troop 3206 - Long Lake 

The Glowing Ember Award is intended to recognize individuals who have gone above and 

beyond in their contagious enthusiasm, leadership, and devotion that benefit the scouts of their 

troop. Mitch Brew is such an individual. He has been an Assistant Scout Master for Troop 206 

for over 4 years. He has been an invaluable leader on 2 treks: a Philmont trek, and the adult 

coordinator for a Lenhok’sin high adventure in Virginia. Currently he is guiding senior scout 

leadership to create and implement a plan for integrating the first year scouts into the troop and 

earning the rank of tenderfoot. Mitch brings a passion for scouting that is second to none, and is 

still an integral part of our leadership, even though his oldest son has Eagled out of the troop.  

Mitch is someone we can count on when tasks need to be done, guiding the scouts to achieve 

their highest potential. 

We highly recommend Mitch Brew for the Glowing Ember Award.  


